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Healthy Start Contract Awarded to GCCAC  
Information Provided By: Florida Department of Health

	

	 In July the Gulf Coast Children’s Advocacy Center was thrilled to take 
over the Healthy Start contract. In addition to the other services provided by 
the GCCAC, Healthy Start supports pregnant women and newborns at risk of 
poor birth, health or developmental outcomes.

	 Healthy Start staff provides education, care coordination and support 
for pregnant women and infants up to three years of age. Services include 
prenatal and childbirth education, breastfeeding education and support, car 
seat safety, smoking cessation, family planning education, parenting, 
immunization information, and psychosocial evaluations and referrals. 
Healthy Start services are free and voluntary. Support plans are based on the 
needs of the family.

	 The care coordinators provide services for pre-term babies as well 
as substance exposed infants as needed upon discharge from the neonatal 
intensive care unit. Staff also works to insure that these infants receive 
follow-up and developmental screening with intervention when necessary, 
up to the age of three years.

	 Healthy Start care coordinators work in collaboration with private 
providers, Healthy Families, WIC, Bay District Schools, Family Advocacy at 
Tyndall AFB, the Pregnancy Center, Family Service agency, Salvation Army 
and Catholic Charities to reduce infant mortality and improve health 
outcomes.
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The August Designer Purse Bingo was a huge success! 
Thank you to everyone that attended and supported the CAC. 

Special thank you to Bingo Paradise!

Thank You to Our Platinum Sponsors!

Centennial Bank
Diamond Title

Emerald Coast Insurance
Inland Construction and Engineering

Marshall Brothers Construction and Engineering
Walmart

Thank you to Our Game Sponsors!

Berry’s Auto Sales
Brookdale Senior Living

Indulgence Salon
Nations Real Estate

Perry & Young Attorneys at Law
Tadlock Roofing

Tracy’s Fine Jewelry
Tyndall Federal Credit Union

Uncle Ernie’s
Wattsound

Woodham Rentals and Sales

Special Thanks to Our Wine Sponsor: 
Republic National Distributing Company

For Your Calendar!

Sept. 5: Open House

Sept. 23: Zombie Run

Nov.: Little Black Dress

Dec.: Christmas at CAC

Gulf Coast Children’s 
Advocacy Center

210 E. 11th Street, Panama City, FL 32401
(850) 872-7760

www.gulfcoastcac.org
www.facebook.com/GulfCoastCAC

You can support the GCCAC with an online 
donation at gulfcoastcac.org!
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SEPT.23, 2017
RUN PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT 

GULF COAST CHILDREN’S 
ADVOCACY CENTER

Event at Harder's Park - Panama City
Sign up at Active.com or Gulfcoastcac.org
 7:30 Registration Race Day
 5K Race 8 am start - 1 pm
 $35 Pre-registration till Sept. 1st
 $15 Children 12 & under
 $100 Group Rate of 4 or more
 $25 for Military, Police & Fire
 (Discount Code: HERO17) Must have proof of
 employment/ID when checking in Race Day.

BIG AIRBRUSH

THANK YOU
TO OUR

SPONSORS!

ZOMBIE
5K RUN!!

Running Scared

We are so excited to #ElevateBAY! Huge 
group of CAC staff, DCF, and BSCO were in 
the training. Join the movement!! Contact 

Stacey Legg at leggsl@bay.k12.fl.us for 
more information.


